
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
On October 18, 2024, Louisville 
Gas and Electric Company and 
Kentucky Utilities Company 
filed their 2024 Joint Integrated 
Resource Plan with the Public 
Service Commission of 
Kentucky. This filing includes a 
load forecast and resource 
plans of Louisville Gas and 
Electric Company and 
Kentucky Utilities Company to 
meet future demand with an 
adequate and reliable supply of 
electricity at the lowest possible 
cost for all customers within 
their service areas. 
Comments regarding the 
Integrated Resource Plan may 
be submitted to the Public 
Service Commission by mail to 
Public Service Commission, 
Post Office Box 615, Frankfort, 
Kentucky 40602, or by email to 
at psc.info@ky.gov. All 
comments should reference 
Case No. 2024-00326. Any 
person interested in 
participating in the review of 
this Integrated Resource Plan 
should submit a motion to 
intervene in Case No. 2024-
00326. 


